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and presented the staff report and recommendations, which are incorporated in the record.  She 
stated that the property owner had submitted a demolition permit to the Building Division, which 
is currently on hold, pending a decision from the Historic Resources Commission.  She also 
thanked the applicants who were present, and apologized for not having a meeting last November, 
due to lack of quorum.  Ms. Joanne Ballardini, co-owner of the property, responded to Vice 


